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IRB Media Release - Information on BR1M Applicant Not Used for Tax Purposes 
 
The Inland Revenue Board (IRB) has issued a media release on 5 January 2012 to inform the 
public that the IRB will not use the information provided on a Bantuan Rakyat 1 Malaysi (BR1M) 
applicantion form for tax purposes. The IRB stated that they will record the details of the applicant 
in the BR1M System Database for verification purpose only. This is done to ensure that only 
applicants who are genuinely eligible for the cash assistance of RM500 through BR1M, are given 
the assistance   
 
Members may refer to e-CTIM No.58/2011 for the information provided earlier on this matter.   
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